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Attended by:  Ben Jewell, Martha Watson, Kimberly Feltner, Linda Lyshol, Gina Horn. 

1. Front Steps:  The City of Coldwater did an inspection and we were told the pillars and
foundation on the front steps have structural damage and are in need of repair.  They want us to
also repair the front steps and railing, although no mention of structural damage.

a. The Committee agrees to repairing structural damage.  No mention of structural damage
to steps.  Jewell and Lyshol will send a letter to the city.
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